
Reporting a Governor visit to Kea School 
 

 

Name  Maureen Woodhouse                                                      Date January 2017 

Purpose of visit 

Attending the 2016 Carol Service at Kea Church 

 

 

Links with the School Improvement Plan 

Behaviour and links with the community 

 

 

Governor observations and comments 

 

It was a pleasure to attend the annual Carol Service in December.  The Church was 

full with parents and family members. A large number of Kea Church congregation 

members was also present. As usual there was a warm welcome by the Vicar.  His 

prayers and address were excellent and contributed the spiritual atmosphere. 

 

The service was very well organised by the staff and the children thoroughly enjoyed 

singing and acting the Christmas story.  They showed a great deal of confidence when 

the spoke, sang and played instruments. Although well- rehearsed there was still 

spontaneity.  The atmosphere was calm and it was evident that the children were well 

supported by the staff. The standard of singing, including the solo parts, was 

outstanding.  

 

The children’s behaviour was excellent, and throughout they demonstrated very good 

behaviour for learning.  The service contributed to the children’s cultural and spiritual 

development in a very positive way.  

 

On behalf of the governors I would like to thank the vicar and Kea Church members 

for their support for the school and also thank the staff. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Any issues arising for the governing body 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


